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February 

2022 

GWRRA TEAM 
Chapter E 
Chapter Directors Renny & Lois DiBartolomeo rdibart@hotmail.com 
Ass't Chapter Director Open   
Treasurer Sharon & Ed Golanka barnyardgang@zoominternet.net 
Ride Planner Sam Gallo samgdebg@yahooo.com 
Webmaster Len Rovenski lenrov19@yahoo.com 
Goodies Joanie Lindsay joannerichardson979@yahoo.com 

Chapter Couple Open    
Chapter Website   www.gwraapae.com 

     

GWRRA National 
Jere and Sherry Goodman Directors of GWRRA jeregood@aol.com 
Bob and Nan Shrader Director's Assistant floridadd@msn.com 
Tom and Renee Wasluck Director's Assistant tom.renee11@gmail.com 
John & Shawn Irons Director's Assistant ironsline3414@gmail.com 
Kevin Bramhoff & Karin Young Director's Assistant director@gwrra-nwc.com 
Lorrie Thomas and Dan Clark Director of the University lorriemthomas@aol.com 
Dan and Mary Costello Directors of Membership Enhancement mep.director.gwrra@gmail.com 
James & Freida Clayson Directors of Motorist Awareness james.clayson@gmail.com 
Randall and Janet Drake Director of Finance financedirector@gwrra.org 
Susan & George Huttman Directors of Rider Ed director-re@gwrra.org 
Allesandro Boveri & Mariarosa Bruzzone Directors Overseas alboveri@gmail.com 
GWRRA Website: www.gwrra.org PO Box 42450, Phoenix, AZ 85080 800-843-9460 

    

PA District 
District Director Dennis & Barb Smouse dsmouse@fronƟernet.net 
Assistant District Director B, K, V, Y Mike & Shirley Prince mikep@gwrrapav.org 
Assistant District Director C, E, S, T, W Open for Candidate   
Assistant District Director D, I, N, P, Q Open for Candidate   
Assistant District Director H, M, R, X Open for Candidate  
District Educator Gerry and Bonnie Kerkeslager trikewingriders@yahoo.com 
Assistant District Educator Open for Candidate   
District Medic First Aid Coordinator Tim & Crystal Brakebill 12wingnut@zoominternet.net 
District Ride Coordinator Barry & Rhonda Blyler brwings@comcast.net  
District Senior University Coordinator Gerry & Bonnie VanArt gbvanart@msn.com 
District Membership Enhancement Open for Candidate   
District Couple of Year Coordinator John & Glenda Leib crabcakelady@yahoo.com 
District Couple of the Year Ray & Doreen Snyder PA-I rdsnyder@comcast.net 
District Roll for the Dough Bonnie & Gerry VanArt gbvanart@msn.com 
District Motorist Awareness Open for Candidate   
District Treasurer Jim & Kathie McClintock jcm@nb.net 
District Webmaster Mike & Darlene Ammerman auwinger@verizon.net 
District Newsletter Editor Carla Dawejko Carla.dawejko@gmail.com 
District Goodies Coordinator Dave & Cindy Marconi raidersdavecindy@yahoo.com 
PA District Website   www.gwrrapadist.org 

Newsletter Jim & Kathie McClintock jcm@nb.net 

February Gathering 

Sunday, February 6 

Hoss’s Belle Vernon
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Where We’ve Been 

Jan 9 – Sunday - January Gathering - Good times to be had by all.  We filled the room, including some 
faces we haven’t seen for quite a while.   

Jan 20 - Wavie & Janes - This event was cancelled. 

Jan 23 - Charleroi Bowling Lanes - Ten bowlers and one cheerleader made the event and the follow-up 
dinner at Speers Street Grille a memorable event. 

Feb 6 – Sunday - February Gathering - We have scheduled a Gathering to be held at Hoss’s 
Restaurant. The address is 148 Finley Road, Belle Vernon.  Meal service will begin at 11:00AM, with the 
Gathering beginning sometime thereafter.  Room is not available until 11:00AM. 

Feb 16 - River House Cafe - The address is 506 McKean Avenue, Charleroi.  Dinner will begin at 
6:30PM.   

Feb 22 - Bill’s Golfland -  The address is 209 Bills Lane, Belle Vernon (On Rte 51).  This is an ice 
cream ride only, not a dinner.  Meeting time is 6:30PM. 

Mar 6 – Sunday - March Gathering - We have scheduled a Gathering to be held at Hoss’s in Belle 
Vernon.  The address is 148 Finley Road.  Meal service will begin at 11:00AM, with the Gathering 
beginning sometime thereafter.  Room is not available until 11:00AM, so there is no need to come early. 

Save The Dates 

Mar 19 - Saturday - Anniversary Party - The Anniversary Party is scheduled for the Lamplighter 
Restaurant, 6566 Route 22, Delmont.  Doors open at 6:00PM.  Reservation is required and a flyer is 
attached to this newsletter. 

Apr 5 - Tuesday - Ride Schedule Meeting - All members are invited to assist in organizating the ride 
schedule for the reminder of the year.  Save the date.  Time and location of the meeting will be 
announced at a later date.  

Where We’re Going 
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Howdy Folks, 

I hope everyone is staying warm during this cold snap. I would like to 
welcome Dennis Smouse our new District Director. Chapter E wishes 
you the best of luck.  

We have booked the Lamplighter Restaurant for our March 19th 
Anniversary Party; you will find the flyer in this Newsletter.  

Our next gathering will be on February 6th at the Hoss’s Restaurant. 
The doors open at 11:00AM. Please come a few minutes after so that the restaurant can set up the room 
for our gathering. We have a limited menu. Our choices for this gathering will be Fried White Fish, Classic 
Chicken, or Philly Cheese Steak sandwiches. All sandwiches come with Fries. You can also order the 
salad Bar if you prefer.  

We had a nice turnout for our January gathering. It was nice to see some of our lifetime members return for 
the event. Hope to see more of you come back for more fun and good times. We will put out signup sheets 
for our next chapter events, please do not forget to signup this helps us make reservations and get a good 
idea of the number of members who will attend. I will have a suggestion box at the gathering for anyone 
who would like to make any suggestions to help with planning rides or events.  

Jim has put out a survey to our emails to help pick a place, time and day for our future gatherings. Please 
fill out this form to give us your opinions. If you do not have email and would like a paper copy of this form, 
please let us know and we will mail one to you. For those members who do not get the newsletter or a 
phone call for our events please let me know and we will update our ways of communication to our 
members. We would like to have a new place to gather for our Spring riding season.  

I hope to see more of our members at future rides and events. Until we meet again. 

Happy Trails, 
Renny Dibartolomeo 

From the Director’s Chair 
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From Our Webmaster 

 
Reverse life cycle 

 
The most unfair thing about life is the way it ends. 
I mean life is tough.  
It takes a lot of your time. 
What do you get at the end of it? A death. What’s that a bonus? 
I think the life cycle is all backwards.  
You should die first.  
Get it out of the way. 
Then you live in an old age home.  
You get kicked out when you’re too young. 
You get a gold watch. 
You go to work. 
You work 40 years until you’re young enough to enjoy retirement.  
You do sports, dancing, drink wine, eat chocolate, you party, you get ready for college and 
high school. 
You go to elementary school. 
You become a kid. 
You play.  
You have no responsibilities. 
You become a little baby. You go back into the womb.  
You spend your last nine months floating…………And you finish off as a giant orgasm!!! 
 

70 Years Old 
 

Instead of old, let’s consider older, or maybe old-ish, or something anything that isn’t always 
dressed in sensible shoes and Mr Rogers sweaters. 
 
Besides which 70 isn't old, 90 is old.  
 
In reality though 80 is probably old, we need to decide that until we get there.  
In the meantime let’s consider taking trips, enjoying friends, making new friends, laughing 
hard, caring hard and learning a new trick or two as part of your job description at age 70. 
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From the Editor’s Desk 

Happy Valentine’s Day 

Just last month, Kathie and I celebrated our 49th wedding anniversary.  
Hard to believe, I know.  But, if nothing else, our longevity speaks to 
Kathie’s perseverance and patience. 

After that many years it’s hard to come up with new ideas to celebrate  
holidays like Valentine’s Day, but Kathie and I have come up with a 
tradition that seems to work for us. 

First, we don’t exchance gifts.  That’s great for me because I hate to shop.  Besides, how many 
sweepers does one wife need.  Second, we keep the loving sentiment flourishing with the exchange of 
carefully selected Hallmark cards.  Oh, we don’t buy them, we just schedule a time to visit the local Shop 
& Save, peruse the card aisle, and point out the card we feel is most appropriate.  No need to spend 
money on sentiment, when it is readily available at the grocery store for free. 

Finally, I’m responsible for providing a romantic dinner.  It may sound ominous, but I’ve found that a 
quick trip to KFC and a candle on the table meets the minimum threshold for romance.  And you thought 
I wasn’t sensitive. 

Well, that’s our recipe for success for the upcoming holiday.  I hope you have something equally 
sentimental to keep that old spark burning. 

 

It’s Official 

 Sharon and Ed have been the PA District Treasurer for the past six years.  During that time, their 
performance has been awesome and their commitment to the District unmatched.  But the time has 
come for them to exchange their calculators and bank statements for something new.  As of January 1, 
they stepped down as Treasurer and have committed their efforts to the equestrian circuit.  Thanks for all 
those years of service and best wishes with your future endeavors. 

Their departure left quite a void, but they made it look so easy that Kathie and I thought that maybe we 
could step in and try to fill their shoes.  So toward that end, we submitted our application, participated in 
a rigorous and competitive selection process, and with luck on our side, we were selected as the new 
District Treasurer. 

This new responsibility will not impact our participation in the Chapter.  It’s just something to replace the 
Chapter Director’s position. 

This works out well, because we’re retired, but we can’t build anything, don’t know how to repair 
anything, and we can’t raise chickens in our neighborhood.  GWRRA has introduced us to many friends 
and provided us with many great memories, so this is just our way of giving back.  Besides, Sharon says 
you work on commission rather than straight salary, so the sky is the limit. 

(Con nued on page 6) 
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From the Editor’s Desk (continued) 

 

Fish Fry 

As we have done in prior years, we are scheduling a tour of our favorite Lenten Fish Fry locations.  At 
February’s Gathering we will be collecting the names of those locations, so be sure to let us know where 
you suggest we go.  The list of selected locations will be distributed at the March Gathering.  This may be a 
little tricky because of COVID because many of our favorite places are not providing dine-in service or have 
cancelled completely, so we’ll just have to be sensitive to possible scheduling issues. 

 

Survey 

A survey concerning the Gathering location and time has been distributed by email.  We are asking 
everyone to take a minute and complete the survey.  Your participation is greatly anticipated. 

 

Bowling Extravaganza 

It was a dark and snowy afternoon, but eleven dedicated members of Chapter E braved the weather to 
participate in our first ever bowling extravaganza.  Debby Gallo even showed up just to cheer. 

Being one of those who have to rent their bowling shoes, it’s always intimidating to see those enter the 
alleys with their own ball and shoes.  It’s impressive.  My intimidation was justified.  Kilmeyers, Durdevichs 
and Golankas put on quite a show.  Dennis and Sherry had I game score with 171 and 148, respectively.  
When Dennis and Tom D. started their approach you could almost see the pins shaking in anticipation of 
the upcoming collision.  On the other hand, when I began my approach, I could hear the pins snickering.  At 
least I hope it was the pins.  All that being said, it was an enjoyable time. 

It’s a good thing there were no league officials present at this event.  There was a lot of open discussion 
about the necessity for drugs to complete this competition. Everyone seemed to have their drug of choice, 
but Motrin, Alleve and just plain aspirin seemed to be the most prevalent. 

The awards banquet was held at Speers Street Grill.  The food was excellent as usual, but there was a little 
disappointment in that even the best bowlers among the group only received “Atta-Boys” as their prize. 

There was some discussion about when to schedule our next bowling extravaganza.  After we went around 
the room and detailed the subsequent aches and pains brought on by this endeavor, some time in 2024 
was the general consensus.    

 

Calendar 

A copy of the calendar through June is attached to this newsletter. 

On April 5th, we have scheduled another meeting to finish the calendar for the remainder of the year.  
Everyone is welcome to attend.  We are looking for ideas for ride destinations, including overnight stays. 

The location and the time for the meeting will be announced later.  

(Con nued from page 5) 
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From the District Director 

Hi Everyone!!  Well this is something I never imagined we would be doing!  
As a matter of fact, I’ve made statements many times that there is no way 
in H E double hockey sticks I would ever be on District Staff.  I know, right?  
I plead temporary insanity. 
 
It was kinda funny.  I was like everyone else when Tim & Crystal an-
nounced they were stepping down.  Who’s gonna be the new District Direc-
tors?  I got to thinking, well, Mike & Shirley are Assistant District Directors.  
They would be an excellent choice.  Then it dawned on me, wait a minute, 
Barb & I are Assistant District Directors too!  Oh no!  But we were standing 
by my original statement of NEVER being on District Staff.  Then, I think, 
they started scraping the bottom of the barrel and voila!!!!  Here we are!  
Okay, I don’t really believe that, but it makes for a much more interesting 
and funny story.  In talking with Barb, she assured me she would not divorce me, so I gave the okay to 
proceed.  She may not be talking to me, but she has not started divorce proceedings either! 
 
I like to impart little snippets of wisdom everyone once in a while because that’s just who I am.  Seeing it is 
the beginning of the year and a lot of people ore making New Year’s Resolutions: 
 
In a span of 11 years 115 people died in a weightlifting accident at the gym.  In that 
same 11 years only 1 person died eating a donut.  Make good choices. 
 
So, what’s next?  Darn good question.  We did not come into this with any forethought or agenda.  So 
where do we go from here?  We belong to GWRRA for the same reason I think most do.  We joined for the 
riding stayed for the family atmosphere and FUN.  I’ve volunteered for many organizations in the past.  I 
enjoy being involved.  When the enjoyment goes out of it, time to move on.  So, we plan on having a lot of 
FUN while serving as YOUR District Directors. 
 
One way to find out if you are old is to fall down in front of a lot of people.  If they 
laugh, you’re still young.  If they panic and start running to you, you’re old 
 
On to technical matters.  I want to liven up the District Newsletter.  You’ll notice changes right off the bat 
with the new header.  Thanks for this work goes out to our new Newsletter Editor, Carla Dawejko.  Her ed-
ucation was in this area and she enjoys doing it.  Any suggestions you might have, funnel them to Carla, 
carla.dawejko@gmail.com.  Remember, this is YOUR Newsletter.  Articles are appreciated from everyone, 
not just District Staff.  Did your Chapter have an interesting Ride, lunch, or volunteer for a community 
event?  Write up a quick article and get it to Carla.  Next, there is an individual in our Chapter R that thinks 
there should be a title to my articles.  When I was a Chapter Director the first time around, he made a list 
of names for my monthly articles, then settled on ‘Denny’s Disorder’.  So, my articles have been that since 
then.  I told Bob he needs to come up with a new name for the District Newsletter articles I’ll be writing.  
Stay tuned, he is working on it.  Maybe one of these months I’ll let you in on his ‘creative process’. 
 
Visited my doctor today.  He told me my sugar was too high.  So I came home and 
moved it to a lower shelf. 
Also remember, this is YOUR organization.  It is our job as District Directors to hopefully steer in the direc-
tion YOU want to go.  Tell us or any member of the District Staff what YOUR thoughts are.  We would love 

(Con nued on page 8) 
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From the District Director (continued) 

to hear from YOU. 
 
I think that’s enough for now.  As you can tell, I get wordy pretty quick.  I’ve been busy on the phone, an-
swering emails and filling out paperwork.  Ah, doncha just love paperwork!  Most of the phone calls have 
been to District Staff Positions.  Changes will appear on the District Website and I will announce what is 
filled in next month’s Newsletter.  We are still looking for people to fill open positions.  If you have an ink-
ling of getting involved, contact me.  I will be gathering names and calling people.  Please consider joining, 
helping out and having FUN!  One of my goals is to fill all the positions. 
 
I just paid for a 12-month gym membership.  My bank called to see if my credit card 
was stolen. 
 
Till next month, as Jere & Sherry Goodman end their articles (and do a little brown nosing), fun shall be 
the last word – so HAVE FUN!  (Okay….. I’ll come up with my own ending next month.) 
 
Dennis & Barb Smouse 
District Directors 
Pennsylvania 

(Con nued from page 7) 
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From the District Educator 

Hello PA District 

The GWRRA Rider Education Program (REP) is intended to make the 
motorcycle environment safer by reducing injuries and fatalities and increasing 
motorcyclist skills and awareness. The REP does not propose to have all the 
answers. However, our close-working relationship with the Motorcycle Safety 
Foundation (MSF), as well as additional GWRRA programs and studies, has 
provided a wealth of information for use in establishing a comprehensive Rider 
Education Program. Through Commitment, Education and Application, we can 
reduce our accident rate significantly. Listed below are several benefits of a 
fully implemented GWRRA Rider Education Program at the Chapter level: 
 Increased rider knowledge 
 Increased rider safety skills 
 Prevention of accidents 
 Reduced injuries 
 Reduced fatalities 
 Improved general public image of motorcyclists 
 Enhanced enjoyment of motorcycle riding 
 
The motorcycle community is already realizing many positive benefits from the GWRRA Rider Education 
Program. Through the efforts of the Rider Education Officers and participation of the membership and 
others, we will reach our goal of establishing the safest motorcycle environment possible. 
 

Level I: Safety by Commitment - The first big step to success 
 

Level I of the Rider Education Program is also referred to as Safe Miles. It represents 
the commitment of the Rider and/or the Co-Rider to practice safe motorcycle operation 
whenever they operate their motorcycle. 
Safety is a state of mind which can only be attained through total commitment. Every 
successful accomplishment begins with a commitment to reach the intended objective. 
This is true of the Rider Education Program and includes a promise to learn for the sake 
of Rider, Co-Rider, friends and family, and others on the road.  
Though there is no mileage requirement to enter Level I, the commitment to safe riding 
is tracked by the number of accident free miles since joining GWRRA. Accident free 
miles are accumulated in 5,000 mile increments and may be updated at yearly intervals. 
Requirement: Verbal commitment to ride safely at all times. No cost to sign up. Patches 
available at $6.00 per participant Receive: "Safe Miles" patch, Rider (or Co-rider) 
Rocker, and mileage pin. 

(Con nued on page 10) 
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Level II: Safety by Education 
 

Level II of the REP is also referred to as Tour Rider. It represents the commitment of the 
Rider and/or Co-Rider to be safer motorcycle riders by taking approved motorcycle 
riding courses at regular intervals. 
GWRRA has chosen several educational training programs for the Riders and Co-Riders 
such as the MSF (Motorcycle Safety Foundation) programs, the United Sidecar 
Association course, the CSC (Canadian Safety Council) programs, and the GWRRA's 
Advanced Riding courses. 
Completing these courses provides the foundation and skills for your quest to be a safe 
motorcycle rider. All recognized programs are taught by qualified and Nationally certified 
instructors. 
For the Co-Rider, we have provided an excellent seminar and "Two Up" programs to 
assist in their role in the safety aspect of motorcycle riding. 
Motorcycle education goes "hand in hand" with commitment. The "on bike" education by 

MSF, USCA, CSC and GWRRA for the Rider and Co-Rider and the "off bike" education designed 
specifically for the Co-Rider, provide a very effective approach to motorcycle safety. This is when a REP 
participant truly begins to understand what the Level I commitment means and sees the value in the 
program. 
Requirement: Rider - a Certified Rider Course with 5,000 safe miles. Co-Rider - certified Co-rider Seminar 
or 2-up Rider Course. No cost to sign up. Patches available at $5.00 per participant Receive: "Red 
Triangle" patch for either Rider or Co-rider signifying Level II participant. 

Level III: Safety by Preparedness 
 

Level III of the REP is also referred to as Certified Tour Rider/Co-Rider. It represents the 
commitment of the Rider and/or Co-Rider to be prepared in the event of an accident to 
give aid and possibly save lives. This is done by being knowledgeable in First Aid or 
CPR and carrying a first aid kit on their motorcycle at all times. 
It would be wonderful if we could achieve the coveted goal of zero accidents, however, 

we know realistically, accidents will happen. Because of this, it is important to be fully prepared to lend aid 
to unfortunate accident victims. It is important to always be prepared to save a life. Level III of the Rider 
Education Program was developed to deal with such circumstances by recognizing and encouraging 
proper First Aid or CPR training. CPR (Cardio-Pulmonary Resuscitation), has been used to save many 
lives. Being trained to render CPR or First Aid is a tremendous asset to those the REP participant will 
come in contact with daily. 
Requirement: Current in Level ll and have taken either First Aid or CPR training 
No cost to sign up. Patches available at $4.00 per participant 
Receive: "Certified Tour Rider" or "Certified Co-Rider" patch. 

(Con nued from page 9) 

(Con nued on page 11) 
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From the District Educator (continued) 

 
 

Level IV: Safety By Enhanced Commitment and Preparedness 
 

Level IV is the most prestigious of the REP levels and is referred to as Master Tour 
Rider/Co-Rider. It represents the highest commitment of the Rider and/or Co-Rider to 
safe riding and preparedness. This commitment is shown by a demonstrated history of 
safe miles and current certification in both First Aid and CPR.. These Master Tour 
Riders/Co-Riders are the finest example to everyone of the highest commitment to 
safe motorcycle operation and preparedness. 
Level IV of the REP, the Master Tour Rider, was designed for those special caring 

individuals who desire to "be all they can be" with regards to motorcycle safety. The requirements are 
more stringent than Level III and require a greater commitment. These individuals are caring, trained and 
prepared with the experience to back them up. It is realized Level IV is not for everyone, but for those who 
desire to be of greater service to their fellow man, it is the correct prescription. 
Why desire to be a Level IV Master Tour Rider? It's a worthy goal. Being prepared to save a life is a high 
calling indeed! These individuals are shining examples to the rest of the GWRRA membership. Others 
aspire to practice the same commitment as displayed by those who have attained Level IV. For that 
reason, because these individuals are ambassadors to the members at all levels, GWRRA provides a 
special gathering to celebrate the Master Tour Rider commitment each year at the District Rally, Region D 
Rally and Wing Ding. 
Requirement: Current in Level lll for one year and have taken both First Aid and CPR training. Have 
25,000 Safe Miles and must be committed to riding with "Proper Riding Gear" at all times. 
Cost: $35.00 for each participant (Black and Gold patch is available for another $8.00) 
Receive: "Special Triangular" patch with dark blue border and your individual Master number embroidered 
on it. 
 
If you are not currently in the levels program and would like to join please give me a call. 
 
Remember,  
ALL THE GEAR ALL THE TIME. (ATGATT)  
 
Most of all ride safe and have fun  

(Con nued from page 10) 
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Other Stuff 

February Birthday Wishes! 

February Anniversaries! 

REMINDERS 

If you have any suggestions for rides or activities, please contact Renny, Sam or Jim. 

Any changes or corrections in personal data (address, phone, email, birthday, anniversary) should be re-
ported to Jim. 

  11 Sharon Malingowski 

    

    

    

    

  

 No one Got Married this Month 

  

  

  

  

Next year’s Wing Ding is being held in 
Shreveport, Louisiana, June 28 through 
July 2, 2022. 

wing-ding.org to register. 

Mark Your Calendars! 
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GWRRA Chapter PA. E 

 Anniversary Party 

 

 

 

 

Date:     Saturday, March 19th, 2022 

Where:  Lamplighter Restaurant 6566 Route 22 Delmont PA. 

Time:     Doors Open at 6:00PM, Dinner served at 6:30PM 

Cost:      $25.00 for members, $30.00 for non‐members 

 

                                                             Reserva on Slip 

Name_______________ Guest_______________ Phone Number___________ 

Enter the number of aƩendees for the appropriate menu selecƟon. Then calculate the 

dollar amount due for each menu selecƟon and enter the Total Due. 

Menu SelecƟon‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐   Members($25)   Non‐Members ($30)   Amount Due ($) 

Boneless Stuffed Chicken Breast ________            _________                   _________ 

Roast Sirloin of Beef                       ________           _________                   _________                      

                                                                                                          Total Due    _________ 

Dinners include Tossed Salad with house dressings, Vegetable, dessert, bread and 

buƩer, coffee or tea. Please send your reservaƟon slip and payment to Sharon Golanka 

647 South Ridge Rd. Coal Center, PA. 15423. Make checks payable to GWRRA PA. 

Chapter E.  All reservaƟons and payments Must be received by March 6th. For more 

informaƟon contact Lois DiBartolomeo at dibart122@hotmail.com 

There will be prizes awarded for the person who can guess the number of coins 

that are in the pots of gold at the end of the rainbow. Please wear something 

Green to celebrate the occasion. 
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